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This update includes COVID-19 specific payroll updates that will take effect starting 4/1/2021 

*Note* For all self-hosted clients, as always, ensure you install all updates to give your users the best

experience and new features.

Product Updates

In Enterprise

As part of the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) of 2021, the FFCRA credits have been extended to

9/30/2021. We've updated our COVID-19 pay codes and payroll errors to extend through this date. 

Because the max gross and hour limits are being reset in accordance with the ARPA, our system will

now also track max gross and hour limits on COVID-19 specific pay codes for 4/1/2020-3/19/2021 and

4/1/2021 - 9/30/2021 separately. 

The COVID Provisions Breakout report has been updated to include which time period(before or

starting on 4/1/2021) the employee reached hours/max gross limits for when displaying messages. 

Congratulations! You've made it to the end of the release notes. Like what you read?  Click the thumbs up below.
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